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Message from the Head Teacher 

 

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH 

HUMILITY 

‘Be completely humble and gentle; be 
patient, bearing with one another in 

love.’  

Ephesians 4:2 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A busy week in school again this week with Birch Class visiting the 

MAD Museum, Forest School sessions, cricket coaching and afternoon 

tea for Mums in Nursery.  

Next Friday we are holding a Family Bingo on 4th April at 6.30pm. See 

FoCs page for more details. Thank you for the donations brought in 

today. If you forgot today, please bring something on Monday - 

chocolate, Easter egg or something similar.  

Next week will be the last week for clubs.  

Don't forget the Easter Service at 9.00am on Thursday 10th April. 

Enjoy Mothering Sunday with family - I hope all you Mums get well and 

truly spoiled.  

Have a great weekend,  

God Bless,  

Mrs Jones 

mailto:admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk
http://www.cradleyschool.org.uk


School Calendar 

 

April 

3 - Y5/6 Football Tournament @ Wyeside, Hereford 

4 - Family Bingo 6.00pm for 6.30pm 

9 - Moving Targets Performance for Dance Club 

10 - Easter Service at Church 9.00am 

11 - Marshmallow Friday 3.15pm 

11 - End of Term 

29 - Summer Term starts 

May 

5 - Bank Holiday Monday 

Music Lessons At Cradley 

Flute Lessons with Bea 

Price  

bpriceflute@gmail.com 

Guitar Lessons with Tom 

Doherty 

tom-doherty@hotmail.co.uk 

Piano, clarinet, saxophone and singing - 

Wednesday 

Flute - Tuesday afternoons 

Guitar - Monday afternoons  



 

 

Well done to Sycamore Class who have had 99.38% attendance this 

week! They get to look after Alfie the Attendance Bear next week.  

Please can we remind parents that arrivals after 8.45am are counted 

as late and arrivals after 8.55am once registers close count as a 

missed morning session and are included in attendance figures. 

 

Maple Class   89.17%  Whole school  96.4% 

Sycamore Class   99.38% 

Birch Class    98.08% 

Oak Class     94.62% 

 

Attendance 



Friends of Cradley School (FoCS)

News 

Thanks so much to Monarch Car Sales for their donation of chocolate eggs, 

lollipops and sweeties as prizes for our Easter competitions.  

Colouring Competition -  please return completed sheets to school by 4th April.  

We’re running the sweeties in a jar competition again, and on 11th April we’re 

having another Marshmallow Friday.  

 

 

 

 

 

We are also helping with refreshments at the 

bingo night on 4th April.   We will be serving 

a variety of soft drinks, sweet and savoury 

snacks and we have a bar licence!  Eyes 

down!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easy fundraising continues to be an easy source of income for us too.  It literally 

costs you nothing, so please sign up if you haven’t already, and when you shop 

online, many businesses give us a small percentage.  

In addition, many businesses give ‘flash donations’, for 

example, this month, TUI are giving £100 for booking a 

holiday through them, and M&S are offering a massive 9% 

on purchases.  

 

Kirstie, Cass and Charlotte.  



Clubs 

Below are the clubs that are running this half term. 

Dance club is for the same children who have been attending this half-term as 

they are working towards a performance. 

Tag Rugby finishes at 4.15pm. 

 





 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY AWARDS 

HAZEL CLASS  

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Freddie 

Blake for showing a sense of fairness when sharing resources 
with his friends. 

Otto for being a great helper at snack and tidy up time this 
week. 

MAPLE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

George 

Rowan for taking so much pride when completing his cave 
painting. 

Billy-Joe for his super independent writing in phonics. 

SYCAMORE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Star of the Week 

 

Billy 

Oliver for his impressive knowledge and love of learning. 

BIRCH CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Kenny 

Bethany for having such an enthusiastic approach to 
everything we saw in the MAD Museum. 

Bella for having such an interest in everything we saw in the 
MAD Museum. 

OAK CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Star of the Week 

 

Chloe, Neve and Hayden 

Johnny for his amazing review of The Day War Came. 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

AWARD 

Lottie for being super supportive to her friends in the mornings. 



Hazel News 
 

We have been enjoying the springtime sunshine out on the nursery 

playground this week, where we have been enjoying some water play. 

The children have been playing imaginatively with sea life creatures and 

boats as well as practising pouring, filling and exploring capacity with a 

variety of jugs, tubes and funnels. 



Maple Class 

On Wednesday Maple Class enjoyed listening to 'Cave Baby' by Julia 

Donaldson and discovered prehistoric animals and cave art. Once they had 

explored they created their own cave paintings with oil pastels.  



Sycamore Class 



Birch Class 

Birch Class had great fun last week making cam mechanisms. 



The MAD Museum Trip 



Oak Class 

Oak Class have had a very busy week again! 



School Lunches 

Price Increase 

The cost of school lunches will be 

increasing from 29th April 2025.  The 

new costs are: 

Nursery, R, Y1 and 2  £2.50 

Y3, 4, 5 and 6   £2.70 

 

(All children in Reception, Years 1 

and 2 will continue to receive 

Universal Infant Free School Meals). 

The increase is due to financial 

pressures and being able to maintain 

high standards with plenty of menu 

choices. 

Church 4 all are having a 

Mothering Sunday service on 

Sunday 30th March.  

We need you to be there to 

help us sing, share out flowers 

and more. 

Please join us. 

Eryl Copp 

CHILDREN WANTED! 



16 23 






